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Main Runway Closure
09/12/2023 – 20/12/2023  
Adelaide Airport would like to advise you that our main 
runway (Runway 05/23) will be closed while we conduct 
essential maintenance of asphalt construction works. This 
work will commence on Saturday 9 December and will be 
completed by Wednesday 20 December 2023 during the 
existing night curfew (11pm and 6am). 

However, essential maintenance works and main runway 
closures will continue periodically until August 2024, 
with notifications to the public made available prior to the 
closures. During this time, the small number of curfew-
exempted flights will be utilising the cross runway (runway 
12/30) for arrivals and departures.

There are typically up to 10 aircraft movements per
night during the curfew hours, the majority of which are 
emergency services and freight operators. The temporary 
change in runway use may be noticeable to residents living 
under the cross runway flight paths to the south-east and 
north-west of the airport.

We apologise for any disturbance this has caused, and 
we appreciate your understanding as we undertake these 
important maintenance works to ensure safe and efficient 
operation of aircrafts at Adelaide Airport.

More information about Adelaide Airport Curfew and Flights 
can be found here. Alternatively, regular updates can be 
found on our Facebook and Instagram (@adelaideairport).

Find out more about the project here. 
Direct your enquiries or feedback to the project team 
via email at prj-MRTOP@aal.com.au.


